From: "Licensing" <licensing@shropshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, 12 June, 2020 15:44

To:

Subject: Surrender of premises licence 20798

Hi Darren,

| accept your email as confirmation to surrender premises licence 20798 at the Boars Head, Bishops Castle.
Kind regards

Ross O’Neil

Public Protection Officer - Specialist

Trading Standards & Licensing

( 0345678 9026

*  licensing@shropshire.gov.uk | :  www.shropshire.gov.uk
+ Shropshire Council |Shirehall |Abbey Foregate |Shrewsbury | Shropshire | SY2 6ND

From : [

Sent: 12 June 2020 16:21

To: Licensing <licensing@shropshire.gov.uk>

o ]

Subject: [CAUTION] RE: [CAUTION] RE: Premises Licence
Importance: High
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* CAUTION

** |t has not been possible to verify the sender of this e-mail as the sender's

** a-mail domain does not have a valid SPF record. This means the sender's
** e-mail address may be spoofed and used for SPAM or Malware distribution.
** Treat the e-mail with caution, and if in doubt contact the sender.

** |f you need further help please email its.helpdesk@shropshire.gov.uk
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Hi Ross

After consultation with Adrian Roberts | have decided that surrendering my premises licence with immediate effect is
the best option for us, so please take this as my instruction to end it from the date of this email.

Myself and my partner Stuart are both persona licence holders and should we wish to hold an event we will apply for
a temporary event notice.

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this email.
Kind regards,

Darren Price

From: "Licensing" <licensing@shropshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, 12 June, 2020 09:22

To: "info" I
Subject: RE: [CAUTION] RE: Premises Licence

Thanks Darren,

Kind regards



